WMRC Monthly Meeting
August 21,2017 7pm
Weeks Memorial Library

Attendance: (16) Ramona Chessman, Vicki Herzog, Kim Hanf, Casey McMann, Kim Doolan, David Doolan, Matthew Roy,
Paula Wood, Val Pederson, Rick Miller, Shirley Smith, Dave Chessman, Shantel Corliss, Emmalee Dubois, Hannah Noons,
Cathy Dorr.

The Secretary’s report from the July 17" meeting was read by Casey. A motion to accept the report as being read was
made by Vicki, 2" by Shirley, zero opposed.

The Treasurer’s report from July 17 to Aug 21 was read by Vicki. A motion to accept the report as being read was made
by David D, 2" by Val, zero opposed. Vicki and Casey reported that the saddle pad and ribbons had been ordered and
were in for MacKennahs class.

Old Business:

Emma Towle gave the club a quote on a new club banner of $125-$140 depending on size. She can do a blue on white or
white on blue. Members would like white on blue banner. A motion was made by Kim H to have a new banner made as
long as it is the same size as the old banner, the motion was 2™ by Shirley, zero opposed.

Kim H reported on the Show Pro horse show program, she thought that it was excellent, we did not need wifi to run the
program at the show, they have excellent customer service, and she was already preparing to accept pre entries for the

Sept show. After the fair show Kim and Casey will collect information on purchasing a laptop and printer.

New Business:
Reminder on getting EMS walkie talkies at the Sept show.

We talked about planning the October Sunday Funday.
The next meeting will be on Sept 18, 2017.

A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by David D, 2" by Shirley, zero opposed.



